
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been really great to have all the children back in school these last four weeks. 
They have settled back well and although tired at times, are fully engaged in their learn-
ing and being with their friends.  
 
Thank you for adapting your journey to school whilst there have been road closures. It 
seems that the work is nearly completed so thank you for using the Dragon car park to 
avoid congestion in Blackhouse Road. If  you are a regular walker from the Dragon, we 
have had a request from a resident of  Springfield Lane to be mindful of  noise on the 
lane. In order to support our villagers, I have promised to relay the message. 
 
We have had some recent governor changes and the new list is now on our website. If  
you would like to make contact with any of  parent governors, these are Joanne Lintern 
Goodall, Marius Karsten Strydom or Tony Lintern.  
Mrs Lawrence and Mr Dale have resigned their posts as governors. As volunteers to this 
role, we greatly appreciate their time and the support given to the school and to the staff. 
 
A paper letter about clubs starting after Easter will be coming home tomorrow—please 
look out for this. 
 
You may have seen our beautiful new mural in the staff  car park. Thank you to Mike 
Hair for this brilliant art work which includes all of  our class trees. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Have a really lovely Easter break and we’ll see you again on Monday April 19th, 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Winn 
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Dates for your calendars 
 
Start of  term—Monday April 19th 
 
Bank holiday—May 3rd 
 
Half  term—31st May to 4th June 
 
Dalesdown residential trip, Cedar/Oak—28th, 29th June 
 
INSET day—June 7th 
 
Bowles residential trip, Willow—14th, 15th, 16th July 
 
End of  term—July 23rd 
 


